
Miss Wilkie and Mrs Rossall
will be working in Oak Class 
Monday to Friday. 

• PE is on a Friday

• Your child needs to bring in a water 
bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

SATs

As you may be aware, some Year 6 pupils will sit the Statutory 
Assessment Tests (SATs) in May. SATs will start on Monday 12th 
May and will last until Thursday 15th May. During the course of the 
week, your child will be completing a Reading, two SPAG, Arithmetic, 
and two Reasoning papers. 

Writing

Our writing lessons will be based on The Guardian's "Three Little 
Pigs" advert which reimagines the classic fairytale in the context 
of modern media coverage. The ad follows the story of the pigs' 
houses being blown down by the wolf, but portrays it as a news 
story, with media coverage, social media discussions, and a 
surprisingly twisty conclusion.

Science
In science, the children will be looking at animals including humans, 
focusing on the circulatory system and how to look after our 
heart.

Topics
This half term we will be focusing on rivers in geography and set 
design in art. Morecambe Football Club will also be coming in to 
deliver PE on a Friday afternoon. 

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember

Oak Class News
Summer Term 1

This half term’s Values
Wk 1: Trust and Respect
Wk 2: Caring
Wk 3: Responsibility
Wk 4: Thoughtfulness
Wk 5: Tolerance and Kindness

If your child has been showing the week’s value at home, please send in a 
Dojo message so we can put them forward for a home nomination. 


